
Whereas the location at 2190 Dundas St (formerly “Famous Flesh Gordons) has be otit of operation since
2015.

Whereas the city’s current by-law L-6 subsection Sb prohibits adult entertainment and body rub paclours
within lOOm ol residential zoned properties,

And whereas revitalization of the Dundas St commercial corridor with new business development on this and
other vacant sites should be consistent with the city’s existing by-laws.

We the undersigned call on the members of city council to delete 2190 Dundas St. From schedules D and K, as
related tu sections 3 and 5 of the City of London’s existing L-6 Business Licensing By-law


